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15th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During this half term Year 3 will be studying the book ‘Matilda’ by Roald Dahl as the basis of our 
English lessons.  
 
As staff we feel that it is extremely important that the children are able to watch the film in 
order to access some of our planned lessons. However, as the film is classified as PG (parental 
guidance), we require parental permission in order to show the film. 
 
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to discuss these with a member of the Year 3 
staff. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss McGuiness, Mr Worton and Mrs Kumar 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Matilda- The Film 

 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………….………    class ………………………  
 
to watch the above PG film. 
 
 

Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 
 

Date:  …………………………………………………….. 
 

 
 


